6/7/2022

Disclosure of Oman Flour Mills
Company (SAOG) receiving a letter
from the government regarding the

wheat subsidy

We would like to Disclose that Oman
Flour mills Company (S.A.0.G) has
received a letter from the Government for
the subsidy of wheat effective 1st of May
2022, As Global wheat prices have seen a
sharp increase, the Government is keen to
stabilize the prices of flour in local
market.

Further details will be disclosed along
with the Financial statements.
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Website: www.omanflourmills.com

PO. Box 566, Ruwi, PC |12, Sultanate of Oman - ‘
e-mail: info@omanflourmills.com

Tel: (968) 24717300, Fax: (968) 2471471 |
Customer Service Enquiries: (968) 24717333



